
Please take this email as a strong objection to the proposed homeless hub site near the 
corner of Fanshawe and Wonderland. 
 
I live directly across the road from this location on Acorn Place. 
 
Homelessness, drugs and other social issues are the main reasons why I do not take my 
family downtown it is disaster with no easy solution.    
 
Moving these problems to the outskirts of the city is a terrible decision.  We choose to live 
in this area to be away from these problems.  The City of London is taking a big risk here. 
 
Unfortunately I only found out about this issue late yesterday and I am press for time to 
organize my thoughts. 
 
I would like to know who selected this location so I can find out where they live in proximity 
to one of these homeless hub locations. 
 
 

Brian Kilburn, CA, CPA, MBA  
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